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Dear Employer,

The Career & Internship Services Program of Universidad Politécnica is pleased to announce the twenty-third celebration 
of its annual Job Fair on October 4, 2017. We hope that you can join us in this magnificent event. The Job Fair XXIII is 
an event designed primarily to provide employers and recruitment officers the opportunity to meet undergraduates, 
graduates and alumni, while visiting the academic facilities of the Institution at a low cost. Because your presence is 
important to us, we want to invite you to the event and provide the space to share information about internships, COOP 
programs, job placements and future opportunities in your company.

The organizations participating in the Job Fair XXIII will be able to meet and interview candidates in the fields of 
Biomedical Engineering, Interior Design, Chemical, Civil, Industrial, Mechanical, Electrical, Computer, and Environmental 
Engineering, Computer Science, Land Surveying and Mapping, Architecture, and Business Administration. Also, available 
during the Fair, there will be candidates of the Graduate School in the fields of Civil, Electrical, Computer, Manufacturing 
Competitiveness, Manufacturing, as well as, Engineering Management, Landscape Architecture, Business Administration 
and Environmental Management.
 

We have a bank of resources eager to enter to the labor force. We offer all the necessary facilities and special treatment 
to all the participants. We provide a reserved interview area, breakfast, lunch, coffee breaks and parking space for up to 
two vehicles.

We would be pleased to have you as our guest and hope you will be present in the event, no matter the amount of 
placements you may have available.

If you are interested in participating, please complete the attached registration form and send it by fax to 787.274.8562 or 
by email to coop@pupr.edu. If you have questions, please contact us at 787.765.5974. We will contact you to inform 
additional details of the event. It would be a pleasure to be able to meet you in our facilities.
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